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SDG&E’s comment is focused on Section 43.2.2.1 of the Tariff.  ISO submitted revised Tariff to FERC 

(ER15-1783) which includes revised language for this section.  FERC approved ISO’s Tariff amendment to 

take affect March 1, 2016.  SDG&E believes this section in the marked tariff language is not necessary 

since the approved Tariff language will supersede ISO’s revision in a relatively short time.  


